
 
 

 
 
 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
  
           NOTICE OF 
      CANCELLATION 
                      KNOX COUNTY AIR POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD MEETING 
 
The regularly scheduled Knox County Air Pollution Control Board meeting set for October 21, 
2020 at 4:00 p.m. has been cancelled due to a lack of business to address and COVID-19 
concerns. The next regularly scheduled Knox County Air Pollution Control Board meeting will 
be January 20, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. Members of the public can always submit questions or 
comments to the Board by calling Air Quality at 865-215-5900 or by email at 
airquality@knoxcounty.org.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
                       

         
     
  


